
ROAD	COMMITTEE	MEETING					JUNE	26,	2015	

	

John	Stanley,	John	Parent,	Larry	Perkins	by	proxy	if	needed,	Theresa	Shaw	and	Pete	Davis	

	

5:03pm	

Motion	by	John	Stanley	to	reconsider	our	recommendation	of	awarding	the	paving	contract	to	Bard	
Paving.		Seconded	by	John	Parent.		Motion	carries.	

	

Motion	by	John	Stanley,	seconded	by	John	Parent	to	recommend	awarding	the	bid	to	Pike	Industries,	
Inc.	Their	bid	is	below	the	budget	amount	approved	by	the	voters	and	their	quality	of	work	previously	
done	for	the	town	is	of	high	quality.		Second	recommendation,	less	preferred,	is	to	award	the	bid	to	the	
lowest	bidder	who	is	on	the	MDOT	list	of	preferred	paving	companies	if	the	company	has	the	resources	
and	equipment	to	complete	the	projects	to	the	best	interest	of	the	town.	Recommendation	the	Select	
Board	takes	the	time	to	research	the	best	interest	of	the	town	versus	bid	amount.		Motion	carries.	

Meeting	adjourned	at	6:30pm	


